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	                                                                                      Date: 8 November 2022

Ref: AB107


Dear Resident,

York Mansions Major Works (Project AB107)

We are pleased to tell you that we are planning major works to York Mansions. These works are being arranged to improve the fire safety and to address some of the problems with coverings on the walkways. 

What works are you proposing?

We have carried out some initial inspections and a fire safety assessment to establish what need to be done. Based on this, the works proposed include: 

· Replacing some flat entrance doors (tenants only, with a leaseholder option to ‘opt-in’)
· Stripping up of existing asphalt overcoating, concrete repairs as required including all upstands, skirtings and edge details to balconies




Who is doing the work?

At the start of 2018, we entered a ten-year partnering contract with two contractors to deliver major works across the City. The contractor appointed to deliver the works in and around your home is United Living.  

When will the works start?

Based on the current timetable, we would expect United Living to be ready to start these works early 2023. 

Next steps 

We will send you another letter inviting you to a meeting to outline the works proposed, ask for your feedback, answer questions, or address any concerns you may have.  

If you would prefer to receive updates about these works via email, rather than post, please get in touch to ensure you are added to our email update list.  Please be assured that your email will only be used for the purpose of updates about these works.  

Find out more 
 
Major works projects need a considerable amount of organising before they start. There are several stages that need to happen before the works start, including formal consultation with leaseholders via a Section 20 Notice of Estimate. We have produced a guide to major works to explain what to expect at each stage of a project, including our commitments to you and how you can help or get involved.  
 
You can read the guide by visiting www.westminster.gov.uk/housing/major-works.  If you would like a paper copy of this guide, please get in touch using the details below.

You can contact us by: 

· Calling Westminster City Council Housing on 0800 358 3783 (freephone) - ask to speak to Isobel Williams in the Resident Advocacy Team. 
· Emailing housing.enquiries@westminster.gov.uk, please quote reference ‘project AB107’.

Yours sincerely
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